
HELP SUPPORT THE
DIOCESE OF KIGEZI

  In addition to the coronavirus, the Diocese of
Kigezi, our partner diocese in Uganda, has had to
deal with swarms of locusts destroying crops and

torrential rains that destroyed many homes and took
lives. We’ve been asked by their Bishop, George

Bagamuhunda, to do what we can to support Kigezi
financially at this time

The Anglican Diocese of San Joaquin is collecting
donations for the Anglican Relief and Development

fund that they’ll give to the Diocese of Kigezi. To do
this, we’re asking for congregations and individuals
to help and contribute both financially and in prayer.

Donations can be made either at
https://www.dioceseofsanjoaquin.net/donations.html

or by mailing checks mentioning Kigezi to the
diocesan office at:

Anglican Diocese of San Joaquin
1300 E. Shaw Ave #123

Fresno CA 93710

Almighty God, by your Word you laid the
foundations of the earth, set the bounds of the sea,

and still the wind and waves. Surround the Diocese of
Kigezi with your grace and peace, and preserve them
through the trials they now face. By your Spirit, lift

up those who have fallen, strengthen those who work
to rescue or rebuild, and fill us with the hope of your
new creation; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.
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